




Dear
Dear Parents/Carers,

OFSTED 2019

Following our 2017 OFSTED Inspection which resulted in a requires improvement  grading, we have completed our scheduled follow-up OFSTED Section 5 Inspection this week. 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding during the last two days, and the opportunities many of you have taken to talk to Mrs L Stephenson.  

The report is now being written and will be published in full, usually after 23 working days.   It will then be available via the school website and the OFSTED website 

Yours faithfully,

Helen Hughes
Headteacher
SUMMER04

